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A NOTE FROM THE PRINCIPAL
Welcome to Henry J. Kalfas Elementary School!


We are proud to be part of the Sister School family in the Niagara Falls City School District.


Our students are in PreK 3, PreK 4, Kindergarten and Grades 1 and 2.


We are focused on providing high quality instruction and programs for children that give them
the best start possible to his or her educational experience. Some of these programs include:


-Math AIS
-STEM
-Performing Arts
-Reading Recovery
-Reading AIS
-Move This World (Social Emotional lessons)
-Cultural awareness activities


We are committed to providing support to students and their families by working as a team to
meet YOUR needs.


Communication is key so please reach out to us by calling the school at (716) 278-9180 or
emailing me directly at cbuchman@nfschools.net. We look forward to hearing from you!


Sincerely,


Mrs. Carrie Buchman
Principal
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